


I N S I D E  T H I S  

I S S U E :  

Elizabethtown/ 

Ft. Knox/  

Radcliff  

2 

Glasgow  Campus 7 

Owensboro Campus 14 

Alive Center 16 

ICSR 18 

Department of  

Interdisciplinary Stud-

20 

Leadership Studies 23 

S P R I N G  2 0 1 1  

University  

Connection 

Western Kentucky 

University 
————— 

University College 

Newsletter 

WKU REAL/ 

WKU FINISH 

25 

Women’s Studies 26 

  

  

  

  

College 

University College has been busy, as you can see from our newsletter!  Please take a moment 
to look at what we’ve been up to.  Feel free to use our clickable links.  Hopefully this will give 
an opportunity to learn more about some of the programs that make up University College. 

We Have Moved! 
 

University College Dean’s  

Office has moved to Tate 

Page Hall, Room 201.  Come 

by for a visit and see our 

new home!   

** Regional Mail ** 
 

University College is responsible for getting mail from the Bowling Green cam-
pus to the regional campuses.  If you have an item that needs to go to the 

Commonwealth School, Elizabethtown, Ft. Knox, Radcliff, Glasgow or Owens-
boro campuses, you may call our office (745-3570) by 12:00 p.m. for same day 

pick-up.  You may also drop off your mail at : Tate Page Hall, Room 201. Please 
CLEARLY label the mail with the person’s name, campus, building name, and 

room number.  Your cooperation is appreciated!   

Where’s Big Red? 

Big Red (like the image to the left) 

is hidden somewhere in this news-

letter.  Be the first to find him and 

you win a University College travel 

mug!  Email wendi.kelley@wku.edu 

and tell us where you found him! 

From the Dean’s Office 
1906 College Heights Blvd, Tate Page Hall Room 201, Bowling Green KY  42101 Phone (270)745-3570 Fax (270)745-4351 

 
 

The next newsletter will be distributed in 
August.  Please feel free to submit items 
for the newsletter anytime.  Email sub-
missions to:  wendi.kelley@wku.edu.   

Congratulations to 

Justin Tucker 

We would like to take this opportunity to 
wish  Justin our best wishes for his future.  

Justin graduates with his Masters in        
Industrial/Organizational Psychology. 

He has been with University College for 

two years.  He will be greatly missed!   

We would like to say “THANK YOU!” to Johnalma Barnett and her 
crew at shipping and receiving.  They have worked tirelessly to get all 
four floors of Tate Page Hall cleaned out.  Your team is awesome! 
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Lincoln Trail Elementary School 
staff made a cake   display to 
recognize and thank this semes-
ter's  WKU ELED Block 1 stu-
dents who were placed in their 
school.  Vivian Robertson is 
the ELED faculty supervising this 
block of students and coordinat-
ing the placement.  Lincoln Trail 
School has been a longstanding 
training partner with WKU’s 
ELED program. 
  

Dr. Donielle Lovell 

http://

wkunews.wordpress.com/2011/

04/26/lovell-award/ 

Sociology faculty member receives award from Kentucky 
Court of Justice 
 
Dr. Donielle Lovell, assistant professor of Sociology at WKU-Elizabethtown, is a    
recipient of the Kentucky Court of Justice’s 2011 Law Related Education Award 
for her work with the BRIDGES Work Restitution Initiative. 

The award is presented to “individuals who have demonstrated a dedication for 
the  establishment, in Kentucky’s youth, of both comprehension and respect for 
the fundamental principles that underlie our constitutional democracy.”  The 
award will be     formally presented May 2 at the Law Day Ceremony during a 
special session of the Supreme Court of Kentucky in the chambers of the 
House of Representatives. 

The BRIDGES Work Restitution Initiative enables youth in Hardin County to pay   
partial or complete restitution to the victim of the crimes that they have com-
mitted,  particularly in cases where the burden of restitution would fall on the 
youth’s family. In addition the program provides employment and educational 
opportunities to youth to assist them in developing skills to make them produc-
tive citizens. 

As a part of the BRIDGES WRI, the WKU Mentors Program was created to pro-
vide another resource for these youth.  WKU students, faculty and alumni in 
Hardin County can serve this program by training to be mentors. 

For information on the Work Restitution Initiative, contact C. Shaun Williams at 
(270) 234-0580 or shaun.wri@hcky.org. 
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Gamma Beta Phi President, Sharon Far-

ris and Big Red greeting Barnes & Noble 

customers 

Gamma Beta Phi Fundraiser 
April 23 and 24, 2011 Gamma Beta Phi hosted a fundraiser at Barnes 

and Noble in Elizabethtown, KY.  The fundraiser was two-fold.  First, 

they raised funds for the  organization to continue their community ser-

vice work.  Second, students organized a book drive to benefit Spring 

Haven Domestic Violence Shelter.  Students organized activities for  

children including face painting, arts and crafts, caricatures, Easter egg 

hunts, dulcimer music by local mu-

sician Debbie Fields, and multiple 

appearances by Big Red.  The 

weekend was a lot of fun for the students 

and community members alike. 
Big Red greeting future 

WKU student Abigail 

Lovell 

WKU Students Participate in ECTC Drags Out 2011 
By:  Jasmine Routon, Western Kentucky University student 
 
Elizabethtown Community and Technical College’s Gay Lesbian Straight Alliance 
(GLSA) worked together to put on their 2nd Annual Amateur Drag Show titled 
ECTC Drags Out 2011. The Drag Show was meant to bring students, faculty, staff, 
friends and family together for an evening to spread acceptance and knowledge 
of the GLBT   community within our region. Such events as these are critical to 
the GLBT movement and community because they represent the presence of 
GLBT not only within our campus, but within our region. The Drag Show not only 
helped in building a name and place within the community, but also was very   
important in bridging alliances with The Fairness Campaign out of Louisville, Ken-
tucky. The importance of Drag to the GLBT community is represented in spread-
ing acceptance and knowledge in a manner that is built around entertainment. 
Drag is very structurally important to the GLBT community dating back to the 
Stonewall Riots, where Drag Queens essentially started the Gay Rights Movement 
itself. Within the local ECTC Drags Out 2011 Show, drag performers were able to 
put a face on the GLBT community here in Elizabethtown and was able to gather 
donations for The Fairness Campaign. By the end of the show, about 360 dollars 
was raised to go towards The Fairness Campaign and the work the campaign is 
doing towards the Statewide Fairness Laws within Kentucky which will protect all 
Kentuckians from discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender identity 
in employment, housing, and public accommodations.  WKU students may partici-
pate in the ECTC GSA.  For more information contact, Donielle Lovell at                            
Donielle.lovell@wku.edu . 

mailto:Donielle.lovell@wku.edu


Elizabethtown/Ft.Knox/Radcliff Campus cont. 

 

Western Kentucky University Hosts Partnership Forum 

Western Kentucky University hosted its first community/university part-
nership and community based research forum on April 20 and 21.  Dr. 
John Green,  director of the Institute for Community Based Research at 
Delta State University, conducted a two day program sponsored by 
WKU-Elizabethtown/Radcliff/Fort Knox, Elizabethtown Community and 
Technical College, WKU Department of Sociology and the WKU ALIVE 
Center.  Day one of the event focused on student involvement in com-
munity research.  Dr. Green spoke to students about building a 
“Community Development Toolbox.”  He noted the importance of 
thinking about how the skills and knowledge gained in college can be 
used to benefit community organizations.  Psychology      student 
Lacey Raley noted, “Sociology has actually gotten me very excited 

about qualitative research, although I am a numbers freak.  I think it is very 
interesting to see the importance of community relationship building.  At this 
time, research on the   effectiveness of strong community partnerships really 
interests me.” 
Day two centered on the opportunities and responsibilities of when communi-

ties and universities partner.  Presenting from his extensive experience of 

conducting research with community organizations in the Mississippi Delta, 

Green spoke to Hardin County organizations, WKU and ECTC faculty members 

about the roles each must take to make a successful collaborative.  Organiza-

tions such as Advocacy and Support, North Hardin HOPE, BRIDGES Work Res-

titution Initiative, and Helping Hands participated.  It is the hope that such 

meetings will facilitate student internships and research collaboratives. 

Dr. John Green 

Dr. Daniel Scheller, Political Science 
instructor, is leaving our Elizabeth-
town/Radcliff/Fort Knox campus and 
to continue his career at New Mex-
ico State University.  We will miss 
him and wish him the best of luck.   
 
Pictured is Dr. Scheller at the fare-
well held in his honor at the Radcliff 
Regional Center.  
  
Good luck Dr. Scheller!  
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New Director/Associate Dean for WKU-Glasgow 

 

WKU Glasgow welcomed Dr. Sally Ray as the new cam-

pus director.  Dr. Ray joined WKU in 1991 as a faculty 

member in the Department of Communications.  She 

served as    Department Head of Communication from 

2000 until 2008, when she was named Assistant Dean of 

Potter College of Arts and Letters. 

Administrative Professional’s Day  

Dr. James McCaslin took the Administra-

tive Assistant Office Personnel out to Gon-

dolier’s to celebrate Administrative Profes-

sional’s Day.  The food was great and so 

was the company. 

Dr. James McCaslin, Janey Cline, Sandi 

Rice, Lisa Gawjarone & Judy Parker 

WKU Praxis Workshop 

The Praxis workshop provided by     

Denise Hardesty, Teacher Services    

Coordinator, and conducted by 

Tabitha Daniel, School of Teacher 

Education Professor was held at 

WKU-Glasgow Campus via IVS 

with 21 students in attendance. 

Psychology News  

The 41st Annual WKU Student Research Conference was attended by Tiffany 

Miller, Cecily Carson, and Shannon Minor.  Glasgow Research Students attended 

the annual research conference for the first time with An Investigation on the 

DSM-IV-TR’s Role in Diagnosis Performance among Licensed Clinical          

Psychologists under the direction of their advisor, Dr. Krisstal D. Clayton. Dr. 

Clayton is a psychology instructor and graduate faculty member at WKU-

Glasgow. Set up began at 1:00pm with the event beginning at 1:45pm. Poster 

presentations were judged beginning at 1:45pm and ending at 4:00pm. 

 

The questioning ranged from the very basic, ―Tell me about your research‖, to the 

very detailed, ―What has prior literature detailed regarding your topic?‖ It is    

important to note the judges were not the only individuals who were interested in 

our research. Lisa Boswell, an instructor from WKU- Glasgow, as well as, Dr. Sam Evans, 

Dean, College of Education and Behavioral Sciences, were present and requested a synopsis 

of the research.   

 

The students of WKU-Glasgow were honored to take part in the Annual WKU Student    

Research Conference and have aspirations to attend in the upcoming years.  


